
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request 1983
Date: Thursday, 11 June 2020 04:45:00 p.m.

 
Dear 
 
I refer to your request for a copy of the standing orders in force at the Council meeting on 8 June
2020.  Please find below the link to the current standing orders.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0017/81341/DCC-Standing-Orders.pdf
 
In response to your request regarding updating standing orders I advise that Council will be
commencing a review in the near future.  No date has yet been set for this work.
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 

https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0017/81341/DCC-Standing-Orders.pdf
mailto:Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/



